
To: Diane Poole / FCC Application Processing Branch
From: Richard Mullen / Safety & Compliance Consulting (mullenr@bellatlantic.net)
Ref No: ACS99-F006
Date: December 22, 1999

FCC ID: OO9TX908
Applicant: G.Tech Technology Ltd.
Correspondence Reference Number: 11063
731 Confirmation Number: EA96173
Type Product: 918 MHz Wireless Mouse Transmitter

This is in response to your email message dated 12/16/99.

Please be advised the subject transmitter will operate on only one channel at 918 MHz.  As such,
we would like to amend the original filing that declared operation would be within the 915-921
MHz to declare operation would only be on 918 MHz.  Also, the provided graph and table test
results on test page 4-2 is for the fundamental frequency’s bandwidth.  The test table indicates
the sample tested center frequency was at 917.747 and the measured side band frequencies were
917.714 and 917.775 MHz.  The graph shows this measurement, but the horizontal scale
contained typo error for these frequencies.

Attached find the amended block diagram that shows the RF oscillator and single channel
transmission is 918 MHz.  Please advise if you need any additional information and/or test data
to support the subject application.  Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.

Best regards,

Richard Mullen
Safety & Compliance Consulting
Mullenr@bellatlantic.net


